
 

TOWN OF  UNION SUPERVISOR  ROSE  A.  SOTAK 
ANNOUNCES SEPTEMBER 11, 2015 

OBSERVANCE CEREMONY AND DEDICATION 
   
(Endwell, NY) Town of Union Supervisor Rose A. Sotak, Board members, and the GFWC Tri Cities 

Women’s Club announce the September 11th Observance ceremony, which includes the dedication of a 

World Trade Tower Beam A-0005b.  The 10’ beam will be presented at its resting place in the Remembrance 

Garden located at Lower Highland Park.  The base of the monument is in the shape of the Pentagon, facing true 

north, matching the positioning of the Pentagon in Washington DC.  The 10’ beam A-0005b is positioned to rise 

up out of the monument over the World Trade Center Towers, and points towards Shanksville PA, the crash 

site of United Airlines Flight 93.  The ceremony and dedication will take place on September 11, 2015 at 

6:30pm.  All are welcome! 

 


